

Woodside Primary School Gittin Street Oswestry Shropshire SY11 1DT

Tel: 01691 652446 admin@woodside.shropshire.sch.uk www.woodsideschool.co.uk

Thursday 14 March

Dear parent/carer,

Extended Learning Activities – Summer Term 2024

Please find enclosed our overview of extra learning activities that are being held during the spring term.

- A permission form for <u>each</u> activity must be completed
- Please return permission forms to the school office as soon as possible, as the closing date for them to be returned is **Tuesday 19 March**.
- By signing the permission form, you are agreeing to:
- (i) Collecting your child at the time stated
- (ii) Pay any fees by Tuesday 19 March directly to the school office
- We cannot guarantee places and inevitably some of these clubs will become oversubscribed. If this is the case, clubs will be drawn 'out of a hat' to ensure fairness.
- We will advise you by text, by the end of next week, whether your child has gained a place or not.
- Children will change into their PE kit after school if the sporting club is on a different day to their usual PE day.
- If your child attends football club, please can they wear football boots and shin pads.
- Please note, club fees are non-refundable.

Yours sincerely,

Louise Jones

Associate Headteacher